
Referrals for Neuropsychological Evaluations

The following process for referring students for Neuropsychological Evaluations is as follows:

● Students are advised to consult their insurance policy, to see whether it covers
neuropsychological testing.

● If covered, the student can pursue neuropsychological evaluators who take their
insurance.

● The Office of Accessibility and Disability Resources (ADR) and the Stone Center
Counseling Service can assist students in locating evaluators.

● The Counseling Service William James College (WJC) Interns are available to provide
testing to a very limited number of students each academic year. Preference is given to
those with clinical need and great financial need.

● Referrals to the WJC Interns can come from either ADR or Counseling.

● Referrals to neuropsychological evaluators would include either (a) an initial assessment
of whether testing is indicated and/or; (b) providing a full neuropsychological evaluation.

● If a neuropsychological evaluation recommends accommodations, the student is required
to register with ADR. In this instance, it is advisable to share a copy of the
neuropsychological evaluation with ADR.

For more information please contact ADR.

Students can visit our websites below:

Neuropsychological Evaluation link to external referrals

ADR: https://www.wellesley.edu/adr

Counseling Service: https://www.wellesley.edu/counseling
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